
 

 
 

 
 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 

April 23, 2020 

Dear Ms. Walli, 

Re:  Electricity Distribution License ED-2003-0004 
2020 IRM Application for Electricity Distribution Rates (EB-2019-0023) 

 

The Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) issued its Decision and Rate Order (the “Decision”) in 
the above-referenced proceeding on April 16, 2020.  Burlington Hydro Inc. (“Burlington 
Hydro”) has reviewed the models and Tariff of Rates and Charges set out in Schedule A of the 
Decision and Rate Order for accuracy and completeness. 
 
Burlington Hydro confirms that the Tariff of Rates and Charges is complete and accurate in 
accordance with the Decision. 
 
In the Decision, and in light of the COVID-19 emergency, the Board provided Burlington Hydro 
the option of postponing the implementation of its new rates until November 1, 2020. 
Burlington Hydro elects not to postpone the implementation of its new rates to November 1, 
2020 and therefore the Tariff of Rates and Charges is final effective May 1, 2020. 
 
Yours truly,  
 
 
Original Signed by 
 
 
Sally Blackwell 
Vice President, Regulatory Compliance and Asset Management 
Email: sblackwell@burlingtonhydro.com 
Tel: 905-336-4373 
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